
 

 

 

 

2023 Quadrennial Conference 

MEN’S MINISTRY REPORT 

 

MEMBERS 

• Reverend Bruce Heil; Director 

REPORT 

This past year we have attempted to reach out to every man in our churches through breakfasts 
and conference meetings. I am thankful to all who helped so graciously to make these events 
enjoyable, hospitable, and rewarding. 

Pastor Bobby and Ruthie Carey hosted the Men's Ministry Breakfast at New Haven in August 
2022, and Pastor Jerimie and Ashley Olvera hosted the Men's Ministry Conference and breakfast 
at 180 Community Church in November 2022. 

I wish to thank all the pastors for encouraging the men of your church to participate in Men's 
Ministry events. I have received encouraging reports that the men who have participated have 
been blessed through worship, the Word, fellowship, and especially through the Presence of Our 
Savior. 

I continue to pray that each of your congregations will continue to grow in attendance, in spiritual 
maturation and in awe of Our Father, Our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ, as well as in the power 
of The Holy Spirit. 
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